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On the Horizon
BPHC Surveys Customized to Provider Type
To profile the capability and capacity of our partners, we recently developed a survey 
for our partners, which we piloted with Acacia Network, Montefiore Medical Center, 
Morris Heights Health Center, Bronx United IPA, The Institute for Family Health, and 
SBH Health System. 

Based on the results of this pilot, we are customizing questions to each type of service 
provider. We will distribute surveys to the entire PPS by April 15th, although some 
organizations may receive them earlier. Stay tuned for more information about when 
and how to submit completed surveys.

Thank You to Our Transitional Work Groups

On Thursday, March 12th, Transitional Work Groups 
discussed risk and mitigation strategies for BPHC’s 
Implementation Plan. 

Transitional Work Groups (TWG’s) met for the 
first time on Thursday, March 12th to provide 
valuable feedback to our Implementation Plan. 
The meeting focused on identifying risks in  
our project plan and strategies for mitigating 
these risks. 

TWG’s will continue to convene in the upcoming 
months to contribute clinical and community 
expertise to BPHC’s Clinical Operations Plans. 

Clinical Operations Plans outline timelines and milestones, workflow, operations, and 
other elements specific to each BPHC project. 

The three TWG’s are The Care Management and Care Transitions Team, The Primary 
Care and Behavioral Health Integration Team, and The CVD/Asthma/Diabetes Team.

In Case You Missed It
111 Subcommittee Nominations Received
Last Wednesday, March 18th, we received 111 Subcommittee Nominations from  
60 member organizations. The Steering Committee will now review and approve  
these nominations. Selected nominees will be notified within the upcoming weeks.

Over 200 Organizations in Our PPS

On Monday, March 9th, we added  
32 new organizations to our PPS!   
We now have a total of 202 
organizations in our network.  
We will continue to modify the list  
of providers in our PPS as we  
move forward.

Upcoming Events
 
April 1st
DSRIP Demonstration  
Year 1 Begins

April 15th
Surveys Distributed  
to Entire PPS

May 1st (UPDATE)
Implementation Plan Due.  
The NYS DOH has extended 
this deadline for all PPS’s.

Resources
• Our Previous Bulletin (3/11/15) 

To download resources,  
please visit our website:
www.bronxphc.org 
/document-center

E-mail us your feedback:
feedback@bronxphc.org

Our mailing address is:
4422 Third Avenue • Bronx, New York 10457
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